
        Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
 
Please contact: Linda Yarham 
 
Please email: linda.yarham@north-norfolk.gov.uk 
Please Direct Dial on: 01263 516019 
 
2 September 2021 
 
A meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee of North Norfolk District Council will be held remotely via Zoom 
on Monday, 20 September 2021 at 10.00 am. 
 
 
At the discretion of the Chairman, a short break will be taken after the meeting has been running for 
approximately one and a half hours. 
 
 
 
 
Emma Denny 
Democratic Services Manager 
 
To: Mr H Blathwayt, Mrs G Perry-Warnes and Mr A Yiasimi 
 
All other Members of the Council for information. 
Members of the Management Team, appropriate Officers, Press and Public 

 

If you have any special requirements in order 
to attend this meeting, please let us know in advance 

If you would like any document in large print, audio, Braille, alternative format or in a 
different language please contact us 

 
Chief Executive:  Steve Blatch 

Tel 01263 513811  Fax  01263 515042  Minicom  01263 516005 
Email  districtcouncil@north-norfolk.gov.uk  Web site  www.north-norfolk.gov.uk 
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A G E N D A 
 

1.   TO RECEIVE APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 

 

2.   ITEMS OF URGENT BUSINESS 
 

 

 To determine any other items of business which the Chairman decides 
should be considered as a matter of urgency pursuant to Section 
100B(4)(b) of the Local Government Act 1972. 
 

 

3.   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

 

 Members are asked at this stage to declare any interests that they may 
have in any of the following items on the agenda.  The Code of Conduct 
for Members requires that declarations include the nature of the interest 
and whether it is a disclosable pecuniary interest. 

 

 
4.   APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE - THE BULL, 41 BRIDGE 

STREET, FAKENHAM, NORFOLK, NR21 9AG 
 

(Pages 3 - 58) 

 
Summary: This is an application for a New Premises 

Licence 

Conclusions: That Members consider and determine the 
case from the written and oral information 
provided. 

Recommendations: That Members consider and determine this 
case 

 

Cllr P Butikofer – Chairman 

Licensing Committee 
Ward(s) affected: Fakenham 

Contact Officer, telephone 

number, and e-mail: 

 

Lara Clare 
01263 516252 
lara.clare@north-norfolk.gov.uk 

 

 


